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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

January 18, 1982

Carleton B. Chapman, M.D.

professor and Chairman

Department of the History of Medicine

Albert Einstein College of Medicine
of Yeshiva University

1300 Morris Park Avenue

Bronx, N.Y. 10461

Dear Friend:

Enclosed is the penultimate version of the program of the Henry Longstreet
Taylor Colloquium for gaturday afternoon, May 29th, following the close of the
American College of Sports Medicine annual meeting in Minneapolis.

1f you have not previously heard from us OT responded, we particularly need to
hear from you soon with your suggestions. And if you need to discuss more what
we're trying to accomplish, we'll be happy to hear from you by 'phone.

The pleasant task of the colloquium is to provide a summary and evaluation of an
important scientist's contribution, toO do it in a relatively succinct way, not
attempting a full state of the art review, and providing insights and inter-—
relations sufficient to interest colleagues who will register for the public

meeting.  There is no plan for a publication.

There will be about 10 days from the time you receive this until the American
College of Sports Medicine goes to press with this programe. Obviously, we need
your consent for the role assigned you and other suggestions at the earliest
opportunity. Henry Blackburn is coordinating the celebration.

Cordially,
Henry Blackburm, M.D. » Larry Rowell, M.D.
Professor apd Director. Co—Chairman

Co-Chairman .
Office Phone: 612/376-4060
Home Phone: 612/374-9016
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